
BIDDING OPPORTUNITY 
 

Please be advised that the New Jersey Department of Health (NJDOH), Division of Public Health and 
Environmental Laboratories (PHEL) is soliciting quotations to award a contract for the procurement of 
Whole Genome Sequencing Technology. 
 
Bidder’s Electronic Question Due Date: 
 
August 7, 2017 5:00 PM EST. 
 
Whole Genome Sequencing Technology RFQ 
 
RFQ Response Due Date:   
 
August 18, 2017 2:00 PM EST.  
 
All Bidders shall review and complete the consolidated DPA forms found at  
 
http://www.nj.gov/treasury/purchase/forms/DPA_Packet.pdf  

http://highpoint.state.nj.us/health/mgmt/bids.shtml
http://www.nj.gov/treasury/purchase/forms/DPA_Packet.pdf

